
18/11/2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

RE: Year 10 – Work Experience Expectations Evening 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 10 Work Experience Expectations Evening on 
Wednesday 8th December at 6pm.  

The evening is designed to give you information about the upcoming compulsory work experience 
week for all year 10 students. Pupils are welcome to come along to the evening, accompanied by 
Parents/Guardians.  
We will hold an assembly for the students on Wednesday morning about the evening. 

Following this they can then begin to make arrangements for their work experience placement and 
should start preparing a letter of application and CV. These matters will be discussed in further 
detail during the evening.  

Please complete the Google Form following the link below confirming whether you can or can’t 
attend. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWefuWIrg_xkzMG1T9vMP-
8_yXG8tWN91JyNdSzoXkxYfv6A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Palmer at Lpalmer@wykhampark-aspirations.org 

I look forward to seeing you at the Work Experience Expectations Evening. 

 Yours sincerely, 

Carine Foster 
Assistant Principal 
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